
Pictures/photos from NUM 2024 

 

Please read this, before you use pictures/photos from NUM 2024: 

You should always remember to credit/tag the photographer. 

If there is a watermark from the photographer, you should never crop this out. You can contact the 

photographer and make an agreement for a ‘clean’ photo. 

Remember if the photographer says you have to ask permission before using a picture: You ask permission. 

If you are in doubt, ask for permission, and do not use without permission. 

 

 Photos by René Schmidt, Peder P. Pedersen, Ejgil Ejgilson and Kim Andersen: 

https://www.jottacloud.com/s/28688249f27fb3840c3864f2cd9fdf9f2c0/thumbs 

https://www.jottacloud.com/s/286fd918dc82f354287b687d03c0bc8156e/thumbs/.  

You are allowed to copy the pictures, but not delete them. 

 

 Photos by Eva Kristensen, from Friday morning-noon, are at the Facebook group: ARCHERY FOR 

LIFETIME, the group is a private group for archers and those with relations to archery, e.g. Parents 

to archers: https://www.facebook.com/groups/662379897524415.  

 

 And private pictures may be put in the Facebook group: NUM 2024 ODENSE 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/407687075260497.  

 

 

Thank you all so much for a great time, and let us enjoy all the good memories together, in kind and 

respectful ways. 
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